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is a tobacco-free organization.

Improved health and the prevention of disease are an essential 
part of our mission. Because the evidence is clear that tobacco 
use contributes to poor health, increased risk of disease and 
chronic illness, eliminating the use of tobacco products on our 
grounds is a responsible and reasonable approach and one we 
believe our employees and community support.

As of January 1, 2007 tobacco use is not permitted on the 
grounds of our Medical Center and College of Medicine 
facilities. This policy applies not only to our employees, but to 
all patients and visitors as well.

The Medical Center offers a number of programs to help 
individuals to quit smoking. For more information call our 

Careline at 1-800-243-1455.

Thank you
for not smoking.


